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	Board Members:
	Present
	Board Members:
	Present
	Visitors:
	Present

	Michael Ahern
	
	David Toft
	x
	Dennis Hosford
	x

	Tawnee Hardina
	x
	Arin Ash
	x
	Annie/Louie Rameriz
	x

	Theron von Behren 
	x
	Dave Nelson
	x
	
	

	Dave Simons
	x
	Leah Hawkins
	x
	Past President:
	

	Debby Jerikovsky
	x
	
	
	Ben McClellan
	

	
	
	
	
	
	


*** Note: Minutes subject to board approval ***

Call to Order & Changes to Agenda
-Meeting called to order at 7:18pm
Gambling Report-
-Mr. Hosford stated that trial is coming up for the 2 men that stole money from SSPYHA pull tabs funds at Al’s Coral.
-Mr. Hosford stated that we are at $4,000 profit for last month. B52’s has been quiet.

-Mr. Hosford stated that they paid $18,320 for ice from gambling fund.
Voting-
-Gambling Report motioned by Mr. Hosford, 2nd by Mr. Simons and all were in favor.

-Gambling Expense motioned by Mr. Hosford, 2nd by Ms. Jerikovsky and all were in favor.
-Meeting Minutes were motioned by Ms. Hardina, 2nd by Ms. Jerikovsky and all were in favor.
-Coaches- Bantam AA- Mr. Vesper, Bantam B- Mr. Tighe, Pee Wee A- Edgar Zholtek were motioned by Mr. Simons, 2nd by Ms. Hawkins and all in favor.

-Mr. Vesper to run tryouts was motioned by Mr. Simons, 2nd by Ms. Hardina and all were in favor.

-Operation Christmas Child for Light the Lamp was motioned by Mr. Simons, 2nd by Ms. Hardina and all in favor

President Report-
-Mr. Von Behren stated that jerseys for Bantams need to be laundered and will be taken care of soon.

-Mr. Von Behren stated that 1st year bantams can do the jersey buy back and if in good condition will receive $30. Ms. Ash will be sending out an email to those bantams
Treasurer Report-
-Mr. Ahern stated that we have $150K in the bank, with all registrations coming in and no significant payments as of yet.
-Mr. Ahern is still waiting to get the dryland rentals with Woodbury & WSP. They stated they were waiting on Jayson, Arena Manager.

-Mr. Ahern met with WSP treasurer and they have everything set for how dollars will be managed for the co-op.

-Mr. Ahern has a meeting Thurs. Sept. 15th with Mr. Hammond to get a plan in place for managing the facility week to week.
Tournament Report-

-Mr. Toft stated that our home tournaments are as follows: Pee Wee B need 1 more team registration and will be at 12 teams, Pee Wee C has 8 team registrations which is enough for bracket play unless more sign up, Squirt B needs 4 more team registrations and Squirt C needs 1 more team registration.
-Mr. Toft stated he has contacted some vendors that are set and will continue to find more. 

-Mr. Toft stated that he put in order for tournament trophies with Ed’s Trophies.
Fundraising Directors Report-
-Ms. Jerikovsky stated that Paper product fundraising sales for assoc. will be from Nov. 14-28.
Association Operations Report-

-Ms. Ash had asked what jerseys were going to be used for tryouts and Ms. Jerikovsky will be ordering pennie jerseys from General Sports.
-Ms. Ash wanted to know if Light the Lamp will continue this year and Mr. & Ms. Rameriz attended with new idea to have players do Operation Christmas Child this season. Dates of that will take place Nov.14-21 and she will be getting it all together and send information out.
Adjourn
-Meeting adjourned 9:01pm
